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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 3:04 PM
Subject: FW: 150075 EI Parties

For parties correspondence. 
 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 2:15 PM 
To: Martha Barrera 
Subject: FW: 150075 EI Parties 
 
Hi Martha, per your request, we have deleted Cedar Bay from the parties list in Docket 150075-EI.   
 
 
From: Martha Barrera  
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:36 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Theresa Farley; Jennifer Crawford; Phillip Ellis; Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: 150075 EI Parties 
 
Please delete Cedar Bay from the party listing on the website.  Thanks! 
 

Sent from my iPhone  
 
On May 5, 2015, at 12:14 PM, Martha Barrera <MBarrera@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote: 

Hi Carlotta,  
Schef Wright, the attorney for Cedar Bay called and asked to have Cedar Bay removed [from Docket 
150075-EI].   
  
Thanks 
  
Martha F. Barrera 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
850 413-6212 
  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the 
public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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